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Volunteers Needed to Help With Meals on Wheels in Falls City 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Senior Center has put out a call for help. 

Volunteers are needed for the Meals on Wheels Program.  Meals are delivered between 10:45 a-m
and noon Monday through Friday. 

There are two routes and four volunteers are needed each day.  Volunteers will receive a free meal.

If you can help out contact the Falls City Senior Center at 402-245-3871 or stop by at 221 West
16th Street.   
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